Dear Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma,

Thank you for your decision letter and advice on our manuscript (Manuscript 60932,

Case Report) entitled “Acute urinary retention in the first and second-trimester of
pregnancy: Literature review and case reports”. We have revised the manuscript
accordingly, and all amendments are indicated by red font in the revised manuscript.

In addition, our point-by-point responses to the comments are listed below this letter.

This revised manuscript has been edited and proofread by Medjaden Inc.

We hope that our revised manuscript is now acceptable for publication in your

journal.

Yours sincerely,

Lin Zhuang



Replies to Reviewers and Editor:

Reviewer #1:

Reference number 2 that is not matching the topic.

Response: Thank you for your comment. This error has been corrected in the revised

manuscript.

Replies to the Editors note and suggestions:

The authors should resolve all language issues in the manuscript based on the peer
review report

Response: Thank you for your comment. This revised manuscript has been edited and

proofread by Medjaden Inc.

The authors did not provide original pictures.

Response: Thank you for your comment. Original pictures have been added.

PMID and DOI numbers are missing in the reference list.
Response: Thank you for your comment. PMID and DOI numbers have been added in

the reference list.

The “Case Presentation” section was not written according to the Guidelines for
Manuscript Preparation.
Response: Thank you for your comment. We have revised the manuscript according

to the guidelines.



